No Farm Show Activity for December or upcoming January, as previously decided. If we needed to work
a stand in January | would recommend the Auto Show 1/24-1/28
The competition with food vendors at the Farm Show was not lucrative in the past.

Our next show would be the Sportsman Show in February.

Cynthia Swanson, President of CPWC asked me at our concert which part of the week we would like to
have. Assuming we want to share a stand with CPWC.

Is there a preference with other Board Members? | work Monday and Wednesday 9-3pm and would not
be available daytime on those days.

| am hoping that Ashley offers us Beer Portables or at least Beer Sales in addition to food. Sportsmen
and Beer/ Good combination $$$$$

According to my rough calculation we should have earned $1000 for Bull Ride Mania, not too bad.

| apologize for the lateness of this report. My Sons' family are visiting from Japan, my oldest
Granddaughters' 16th Birthday Party is Sunday at 5:30pm.

| will be absent from the Board Meeting. Please let me know if my thoughts above are agreeable and if
we want to share the Sportsman Stand.

Thank you,

Bob Nease



